
 
 
 

PO Box 10799 Wellington 6143, New Zealand 

 
 
NZ Bio Forestry Ltd  
4a Ranikhet Way  
Khandallah 
Wellington 
New Zealand  
  
10 October 2019 
 
The Chief Executive 
Rangitikei District Council 
High Street 
Marton 
 
Dear Sir 
 
NEW INDUSTRIAL ZONE, MARTON 
 
Please accept this late submission in support of the new industrial zone.   
 
Next week we will be releasing privately to local investors information relating to three wood processing 
plants in the proposed zone.  
 
We have been involving local businesses and iwi in our work.  We are keen to share details of these plants 
with you and the local community but given the commercial sensitivities involved are unable to do so at this 
time.    
 
Our aim is to make Marton the wood processing centre of the Lower West Coast of the North Island. 
 
We would be pleased to appear at any hearings for the new zone and will share what information we can at 
the time. 
  
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
 
Wayne Mulligan 
Managing Director  


